
Attachment 2018-2.2 

Inspectors now have the ability to submit the report directly to Engineering, bypassing the Submitted to Maintenance stage. 

This is only to be used upon liaison direction that a reported defect is beyond resources of the Maintenance Department. 

This is to be used when the Beyond Resources of Maintenance Department checkbox has been checked. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


